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Question 1 
There are concerns relating to the delay in notifying the public of the Bulwer Avenue 
Fire, the failure of an early warning system of communication with islanders and the 
inaccuracy of the information given by Environmental Health in relation to the toxic 
nature of the fire.  How will these areas of concern be corrected in future? 
 
Question 2 
What penalties have been applied to those responsible for the fire and what 
conditions were applied on reopening the waste site? 
 
Question 3 
What investigative review has been initiated to protect the public in future? 
 
Question 4 
What measures have been put in place to safeguard the public drinking water supply 
from toxic fire residues leaching into Longue Hougue reservoir? 
 
Question 5 
What health and safety measures were in place to protect the firemen and their 
reserves on site and have measures been taken since the fire to protect the health 
and safety of workers on site from pollutants, ash and residues from the fire? 
 

 


